
 

 

March 12, 2020 
 
Re: Coronavirus Update 
 
 
Dear Valued Distributor Partner, 
 
As news of the coronavirus (COVID-19) continues to spread, we want to assure you that we 
continue to closely monitor the situation and recommendations of both the Centers for 
Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and the World Health Organization (WHO), especially 
with the potential impact to our employees, partners, communities, and other stakeholders. 
 
At this time, all of our manufacturing and distribution facilities, international and domestic, are 
in operation and we are working diligently to minimize potential impact to our supply chain 
and business operations. However, we recognize this is a fluid and ever-evolving situation, so 
to ensure the health and safety of all our valued employees and partners, we have developed 
plans that will allow us to respond to changes in a timely and appropriate manner.  
 
We will provide updates as necessary and appreciate your continued business. Should you 
have any additional questions, please feel free to contact our Customer Service team at 
888.442.TAPE or custservice@shurtape.com.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Rob DeVries 
Sr. Vice President, Sales 
Shurtape Technologies, LLC 
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